WIEDPUG Meeting Summary of Outcomes 28/03/2011

SUMMARY OF OUTCOMES FOR THE MEETING OF THE WOOL INDUSTRY EDP USERS
GROUP HELD ON MONDAY THE 28" OF MARCH 2011

SUMMARY OF OUTCOMES

1. Bale Numbers and Bale weights

The request will add a lot of data slowing down network transactions for a lot of information that
would be superfluous. There are existing rules in place to address the issue of under & over weight
bales which should suffice, this appears to be a universal view within the industry.

2. Test Limits Request

A paper submitted to the group outlined the request for the 52 record addition with one small
alteration in that it will only be required for the TRV document. The only other comment was that the

micron could either be laserscan or airflow.

Another record number may be more appropriate and the 52 number left for future test result
requests, 54A was suggested, the group accepted 54A as the new record number.

It was also suggested that the name for the record should be ‘Contract Limits’ to be a more accurate

reflection of the data, the group accepted the name to be changed to ‘Contract Limits’.

3. Other Business

Handbook Version Release

A point version release of the handbook was agreed upon to get all of the current outstanding issues
into the handbook. It was confirmed that as with previous point versions released the version

number and date in the 00 record would remain the same.

Point version 30.2 would be complied for release with the version changeover date to be the second

Monday of the July 2011 sale recess.

4. Next Meeting

TBA
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